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To:PL_Diablo <PL_Diablo@co.slo.ca.us>

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links.

Clearly, the decommissioning and dismantling of Diablo Canyon will create significant and disturbing
environmental impacts - in the ocean, on the land, and in the air - but so does continued operation - with the
added risk of a catastrophic radiological release.

I don’t see any benefit in delaying the inevitable deconstruction, and I support decommissioning ASAP -
certainly by 2024 and 2025 as scheduled.

I advocate for 

the greatest care in the storage and transport of radiological materials
mitigation techniques when demolishing the the ocean structures, and
a more stringent remediation threshold of 10mrem/y rather than the 25 that has been suggested

I would also like to point out a minor error in appendix G1-1: There is a reference made to Units 2 and 3,
which should read Units 1 and 2.

Jill ZamEk
Arroyo Grande


